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July 2, 2019 

Jim Doody 
Kilgore Companies LLC dba Elam Construction 
556 Struthers Ave 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 
 
RE: Orchard Grove Industrial Pit, Permit No.  M-1990-094, Inspection Problem 30-Day 

Extension Request Approval 

Dear Mr. Doody: 

On July 1, 2019 the Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety (Division) received your request 
to extend the corrective action due date. These corrective action(s) were the result of an 
inspection of above mentioned site on April 9, 2019 . Additional time is needed to prepare 
revised Mining and Reclamation Plans. The Division is approving the 30-day extension request.  

To avoid potential future enforcement actions for non-compliance with State Statutes, Rules 
and Regulations, and/or conditions specified in your permit for this site, you must submit 
corrective action documentation by Tuesday, August 06, 2019. 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact 
me.  Amy Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 
215, Denver, CO 80203. Direct contact can be made by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext. 8183 or via 
email at amy.yeldell@ state.co.us 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:  Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 


